
Roberto J.A. Darroca, MD 
Alternate Delegate to the AMA 
Past President of the ISMA 2021-2022 
 
 
Colleagues,  
 
I am running for re-election as an alternate delegate to the AMA.  I have been engaged in the 
activities of the AMA delegation during my term.  I have participated in the Scope of Practice 
Steering Committee for the last 3 years.  This committee provides financial and legal support to 
battle attempts for non-physician health providers in their quest for independent practice.  We 
see this as a battle to win to insure that we provide the best medical care for our patients.   
 
I am an inaugural member of the Medical Informatics Committee prior to the advent of 
augmented intelligence.  This committee is making strides in becoming a commission within the 
AMA.  This work is important since evolution in space will affect the way in which physicians will 
provide care in the future.  Physicians need to lead in crafting the way that artificial intelligence 
is used in the practice of medicine.  
 
I was an active participant working for Dr. David Welsh in his successful bid for the AMA Board 
of Trustees. 
 
I have represented the membership of the ISMA to the AMA to the best of my ability and limits 
of this position.  I have chaired committees and participated in the Indiana Delegation as a 
member of the Great Lakes State Coalition. We discussed many different resolutions proffered 
at the AMA House of Delegates that were of interest to us.   
 
It would be my great honor to continue to serve the ISMA and its membership if you re-elect me 
to this position.  Thank you for your vote.  
 
 


